Rhsc-meeeting-minutes-gm02/02/2010.

Meet held at John’s Best Pizzeria and Restaurant, 85 New Canaan Ave. in Norwalk at 8pm. Pizza Social at 7:30pm.
Attendance was about 35 with two perspective members.  Also in attendance was our guest speaker, Deborah Lewis.       

Announced and discussed several upcoming events: 

Weekend of March 6, Saturday, is the CSC on-snow weekend being held at Mount Snow.  We need club participants, mainly for the club racing events.  Must register ahead of time, Jim Collard is the event coordinator for our club, please see Jim for more information and to sign up.

The RHSC club race weekend is the second week of March.  

The race event will be at Okemo on Sunday, March 14.  See Tom Nolan for more details and signup.  Important to reserve your accommodations at lodge early if you plan on attending event.  
For both of these events, see our website as well as the CSC website for lots of details.

Also, for a certain segment (over 50) of our membership, Ski Sundown is hosting the ‘Winter Games for Seniors’, February 23.  Total costs of event and lift ticket is $25.  Registration is as late as day of event.  Special note that events include a snowshoe race.          

Officer’s reports.  

Membership.  Updated Roster now on Website, membership at 83 with 43 singles and 40 family memberships.  
Treasure.  Accounts total about $35K, emphasis on using lodge to ensure revenue stream.
Lodge Operations.  Important to confirm reservations especially if trying to book last minute, don’t assume anything about availability even though were running at less than full capacity most weekends.
Maintenance.  Lodge is good shape, no outstanding issues, reminder to WE coordinators be sure to complete weekend reports regarding any found maintenance issues.
Communications.  Keep forwarding those pictures and article suggestions.
Programs.  No report.
Activities.  No report.
New business. None discussed.
Reminder to check the website daily or weekly.  Always check calendar for last minute changes to events on calendar.  We’re relying more and more on internet notifications and web site.
Committee Reports:  No report.
Announcements:

New members:  Faye and David Deleo Goldstein became members in January and were welcomed as they were in attendance.

Both visiting perspective members Ellen Ann x and Belinda x spoke and re-introduced, both second visits.

Tonight’s Program:

Guest speaker, Deborah Lewis, outdoor women, guide and trip director, head of Bredeson Outdoor Adventures,  gave an introductory presentation on the winter sport of snow shoeing.  She covered various aspects of getting started from equipment selection, clothing, and proper technique to best locations in the New England area.  It was a great presentation, good audience participation and questions.  The club will provide Deborah with a weekend stay at lodge for her contribution of program.  She maybe a good source for future membership referrals as well as other programs.   
See www.bredeson.com for a lot more details on her experience and program and trip offerings.

Adjournment at about 9:30pm.

